
 
 
CIRCULAR  
 
DATED :   31-12-2014  (Last Reminder) 
 
TO         :   ALL MEMBERS   
 
FROM   :  ABAD SECRETARIAT 
 
SUBJECT : CIRCULAR REGARDING COMPLAINT TO OGRA   
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that ABAD is arranging a meeting with Oil & Gas 
Regulatory Authority (OGRA) soon in the matter of Moratorium on Gas 
connections which has continued unabated since October 2011. ABAD 
proposes to prepare a presentation for OGRA on the basis of individual 
complaints of members of ABAD. 
 
Members are requested to provide information as per attached “Complaint 
Form” of OGRA along with covering letter on your company Letter Head 
before 1st January 2015 positively. These complaints will be forwarded to 
OGRA from ABAD. 
 
Members to note that if they miss this opportunity, their complaint may not be 
taken care of subsequently. 
 
Thanking you, 
Truly yours, 
 
S. Javed Jafri 
Secretary General – ABAD  
  
Attached: Complaint Form of OGRA  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 


